
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18th March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
Big Cats Sanctuary Satellite visit Friday 27th March 2020  

  
 
Regretfully I must inform you that following Government guidance to schools I have had to postpone 
all planned trips. 
 
I can confirm that we have re-scheduled this event for later in the year and it has been re booked for 
Friday 25th September 2020. 
 
With your agreement we will save all monies that you have paid towards the visit ready for this 
future date. 
 
We are all disappointed, but please ensure the revised date is noted on your calendars.   
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs L Salter 
Headteacher 


